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NOTICE

This is to inform students that the Cultural Committee is holding auditions
for dance competitions to be held at various inter-collegiate events, mainly
the Youth Festival of the University of Mumbai and the Malhar Festival.

The auditions will be held on Thursday, 20® June, 2024. Those who are
interested in representing the college are invited to-audition and are requested
to register by filling out a Google form and joining the WhatsApp group.

Details regarding the time and venue of the audition will be informed 3 days
prior to the audition in the respective WhatsApp group.

Registration Link: https://forms.gle/7t5)DvGGoHBNB7Ez5
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